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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Superintendent of Insurance, in his capacity as Custodian of the New 
Mexico Patient’s Compensation Fund  (“Custodian”), pursuant to the statutory mandates of NMSA 1978, 
41-5-25,  et. seq., will hold a public hearing to determine new surcharge rates on November 18, 2019 at 9:00 a.m. in 
Apodaca Hall, 2nd Floor of the Old PERA Building, 1120 Paseo De Peralta, Santa Fe, NM 87501. 
 
Interested Parties and the public are encouraged, to participate in the hearing and provide oral comments or file any 
written comments.  Filings and updates concerning this case are available on the Patient’s Compensation website 
https://pcf.osi.state.nm.us/index.php/news/ 
 
All documents shall be filed by hand delivering, mail, or electronic mail to: 
Patient’s Compensation Fund 
Attention: Kourtnie Polanco, PCF Docketing Manager 
1120 Paseo De Peralta, PO Box 1689, Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-1689  
Kourtnie.polanco@state.nm.us  

 
Docket No.  19-00004-PCF  IN THE MATTER OF DETERMINING NEW PATIENT’S COMPENSATION 
FUND SURCHARGE RATES  
 
Any person with a disability requiring special assistance in order to participate in the hearing should contact Melissa 
Martinez, at 505-476-0333 no later than November 1, 2019. 
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